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April 24, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 381:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which requires certain notices related to real estate
loans to be mailed to all addresses on file for recipient, including post office boxes.
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